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15th February 2024 

 

Dear Scouters, 

 

Group Leaders and Commissioners Briefing 

 

We had an excellent meeting with Commissioners and Group Leaders in 

Tullamore on January 26th. The meeting was a valuable opportunity for us to 

provide an update from the board, respond to the questions submitted from 

members and to exchange views on how we can encourage more people to 

take up positions on our volunteer committees and how we can strengthen the 

board. This document contains the answers to the questions which were 

submitted before the meeting. These have been grouped under the most 

appropriate headings and are set out in alphabetical order for ease of review. 
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